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From: Lucy Kendall
Sent: 02 July 2019 10:35
To:
Cc: Licensing
Subject: Temporary Event Notice - Dog and Partridge, Broad Street, Bilston 

Sensitivity: PROTECT 

 

Good morning Miss Clare 
 
I wish to inform you that Environmental Health has objected to the recent Temporary Event Notice 
submitted for 13.07.19 at The Dog and Partridge, Broad Street, Bilston. This is due to ongoing 
noise complaints received about the premises which have included previous “Family Fun Days”.  
 
I believe Licensing will be in contact to discuss the next steps with you.  
 
Regards  
 
Lucy Kendall 
Compliance Officer - City Centre 
Tel. Office: 01902 550972 
Tel. Mobile: 07584175368 
 
E-mail: Lucy.Kendall@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
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DISCLAIMER: This email and any enclosures are intended solely for the use of the named recipient. If this email has a 
protective marking of PROTECT or RESTRICT in its title or contents, the information within must be subject to 
appropriate safeguards to protect against unauthorised or unlawful processing and against accidental loss or 
destruction or damage. PROTECT and RESTRICTED information should only be further shared where there is a 
legitimate need. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you 
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